
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Hochmuth - DOR, Christopher <christopher.hochmuth@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 10:55 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

As a Notary Public for the Department of Revenue, I support the proposed changes. 

Chris Hochmuth 
Administrative Service Supervisor 
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